Sayyid Al-Hakeem attends Al-Hamadaniya wedding incident’s condolence
gathering, Sayyidat Al-Najat Church

During His Eminence’s participation in the condolence gathering held at Sayyidat Al-Najat
Church to commemorate the souls of Al-Hamadaniya tragedy, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-
Hikma National Movement, expressed sorrow and grief for the tragic incident and expressed
solidarity and sympathies to the families of victims, especially the genuine bride and groom on
6/10/2023. His Eminence said how unfortunate for this wedding to turn into a tragic incident
that pained us and all Iraqis.

H.E. affirmed the importance of addressing the causes of these incidents and taking effective
measures to prevent such unfortunate events through intense health and safety procedures, which
are regrettably taken for granted by many.

H.E. stressed the importance of following health and safety procedures in infrastructure and
developmental projects to save the lives of Iraqis, as this nation is witnessing a great uprise

on this level.



